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Viking Line Cargo information 
 
Booking of LNG fueled trucks 
We are pleased to announce that we are now also able to transport LNG (liquefied 
natural gas) units onboard our vessels. The LNG-units need to be booked in 
advance (via our freight portal or via freight-booking department) because there 
is limited capacity reserved for LNG-units onboard each vessel. Initially, regardless 
that these units onboard are IMDG-classified, we will not charge an extra 
surcharge for the transport. 
Trucks running on LNG has recently increased in numbers in the cross-border 
traffic. Our experts have worked to solve all the questions and ensure safe 
transport onboard. Currently all necessary safety measures are in place and we 
welcome LNG-units onboard.  
 
Vessels annual spring service and maintenance days  
Viking Grace will have her service days in April, during week 17. Viking Grace will be 
the only vessel taken out of traffic this spring for short service and maintenance 
work. During Viking Grace service days, there will only be one vessel operating our 
Turku-Åland-Stockholm-line. These planned interruptions in otherwise regular and 
frequent traffic are unwelcomed, but very necessary for the vessels to be able to 
renew some of its traffic certificates required by the authorities. 
 
Border crossing rules and regulations to Finland  
The Finnish border guard authority (Raja) is updating their homepage with latest 
guidelines for border traffic during the pandemic. For more information, kindly visit 
(in English): raja.fi/en/guidelines-for-border-traffic-during-pandemic  
 
Easter opening hours at Cargo booking  
Departures between Finland and Sweden (+358 2 333 1446)  
normal opening hours until the 1st of April 2021, closed 2nd – 5th of April 2021  
 
Departures between Finland and Estonia (+372 666 3985)  
normal opening hours until the 1st of April 2021, closed 2nd – 4th of April 2021. Open on 
the 5th between 08.30 and 16.30 o´clock (Finnish time). 

 
During non-office hours in Cargo booking, contact the freight check-in:  
www.vikingline.com/viking-line-cargo/booking-and-contact/harbours/freight-check-in/ 

 

Stay Safe!   
Viking Line Cargo 
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